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The newest batch of street boys 
has entered The Hope Center 
program at Youth Impact.  
Batch 15 has begun their 
journey. With 14 young men, 
the program is at its capacity 
and feels this group is ready and 
willing for life transformation.   

.

The Easter outreach was a highlight for Youth Impact - 
serving many local homeless people as well as people in the 
neighboring community.  Several highlights of the outreach 
were the following:
• Temesgen, a graduate of the 11th Batch of street 
boys, attended with his wife and daughter and preached the 
Gospel that day to the crowd .
 Israel, a graduate of the 9th Batch of street boys, 
attended with hinew car - an amazing miracle to own a car.  
You may remember Israel as the Leather artist whom we 
have showcased before.  Israel learned his leather working 
skills through training at The Hope Center
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Please find us and follow us on: 

Ethiopian Impact

for more information of our ministry

@ethiopianimpact

When considering your giving during this unusual time of worldwide upheaval, 
please remember Ethiopian Impact. Your support, no matter the amount, makes 
a difference in the lives of young people in Ethiopia, and is needed now more 
than ever.

ethiopianimpact.org

•   Growth of relationships 
with the newest batch of 
street boys

•   Getasew, one of the 
Hope Center graduates 
remains on the list for a 
kidney transplant. He is 
raising money for the 
procedure & travel 
expenses.

•   Remodeling process for 
the new Center of 
Excellence 

•   Praise for the healthy 
arrival of Abraham & 
Salem's granddaughter, 
Delina Sue Newton, born 
May 3, 2022 in Texas.

 •Continue to pray for the 
country of Ethiopia- the 
civil war continues quietly, 
and the ramifications of 
the war will continue for 
years and years ahead.  

PRAYERS:




